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A First Choice Graduate Program 

 

Our department is pleased to announce that the MSED in Elementary 

Education has been awarded as a First Choice Graduate Program. 

Graduate programs achieving the distinction of “First Choice” have 

applied and been subjected to rigorous review from EIU’s Council on 

Graduate Studies, with oversight from the Graduate School, to ensure 

they meet the highest standards of scholarly excellence as evidenced 

through sustained achievement of criteria developed and adopted by 

the Council in 2006. After lots of hard work, we are very excited and 

proud to be called “First Choice.” 


